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Topic: Letter of support for Alcotox 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

Hello, my name is Dr. Patricia Coronel and I am a general surgeon and aesthetics 
specialist from Asuncion, Paraguay. Alcoholic beverages are a public health concern - 
causing over 200 different diseases and over 5 million deaths annually. It’s even more 
concerning to know that alcohol turns into acetaldehyde, which is approximately 30 times 
more deadly than alcohol itself. This is of great importance in my country, which has 
historically been the top importer of whiskey per capita in the world. The WHO notes that 
28.7% men in Paraguay engage in heavy episodic drinking (binge drinking). This puts them 
at high risk for negative outcomes like cirrhosis, pancreatitis, and various forms of cancer. 

 
Because of this, it is important to implement methods to reduce the negative effects 

of alcohol and its even more dangerous breakdown product - acetaldehyde. I have been 
fortunate enough to have tried Alcotox on multiple occasions. Taking Alcotox while drinking 
socially helped me feel refreshed and alert the next day and reduced signs/symptoms 
associated with hangover.  This is attributed to reducing the body’s exposure to 
acetaldehyde by approximately 86%. This is further supported by a recent study by Dr. 
Hoedebecke showed an improvement in liver functions enzymes (GOT/GPT) and hangover 
symptoms after drinking alcohol. This is amazing - especially noting Alcotox’s safety profile 
and low interaction profile with other prescriptions a user may be taking regularly.  

 
In conclusion, I think that Alcotox has truly improved the way humans drink alcohol. It is 

my professional recommendation as a physician that all alcohol consumption should be 
accompanied by Alcotox. I firmly believe that using Alcotox allows for the safest, healthiest, and 
most responsible way to drink.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

 

Patricia Coronel 
Dr. Patricia Coronel 
General Surgeon & Aesthetics, Centro Dermoestético y Capilar Nuo Esthetic  
dra.patriciacoronelsena@hotmail.com  


